
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Thanks for wearing your name badge on the courts!! 
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU SIGN UP ON THE ONLINE MEMBERSHIP FORM. 

EVERYONE needs to sign up for the 2022-23 season and you MUST be a registered member 

to participate in our scheduled play (Ladders, Shootout, Ladies/Beginners Social, etc.).  We now 

have 566 members signed up for this season!!!   

SIGN UP at www.mrpickleballclub.com and click on 2022-23 REGISTRATION.  If you 

have any trouble or questions, email Lawrence at mrpickleballclub@mrpickleballclub.com or 

email Nancy at newsletter@mrpickleballclub.com .  

 

COURT SCHEDULE CHANGES THIS WEEK…. 

 

**WEDNESDAY –2:00-4:00 COURTS 4 & 5 – Courts open 

**WEDNESDAY – 4:00-6:00 MENS APPL- Finished for season 

**FRIDAY – 12:30-3:00 MEN’S 3.5 APPL – Finished for season. 

**SUNDAY – 4:30-6:30 COUPLES ALL LEVELS – Cancelled for season.  

 

REMINDER 

…if you are in a scheduled play that day…DO NOT PLAY IN OPEN PLAY if 

courts are busy! 
 

**Please LEAVE pickleballs on the courts and in the hoppers when you finish your 

play. 

   There seem to be a lot of pickleballs walking away these days!!   

 

 

Mesa Regal Pickleball Club  

WEEKLY NEWS 

March 19, 2023 
WEBSITE:   www.mrpickleballclub.com 

FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/696462040860449  

                             (Mesa Regal Pickleball Friends and Players). 

Suggestions/Comments:  EMAIL  suggestion@mrpickleballclub.com 

Newsletter Editor:  Nancy Stern newsletter@mrpickleballclub.com  
 

 

     REGISTRATION QRCODE!! 
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MRPC AGM – TOMORROW - Monday, March 20 @ 10:00 

 on Pickleball Court Stage 

WELCOME TO OUR TWO NEW BOARD MEMBERS!! 
    A huge THANK YOU to the 189 MRPC members who voted last Monday and Tuesday for two 

new members to our Board of Directors.  Thank you as well to our five club members who let 

their names stand for the vote.  It was a very close race and we would like to welcome MIKE 

PECOT and NANCY SMITH to the Board.  The new Board will be meeting soon and we hope to 

have the position of all Board members for you in our last newsletter next Sunday. 

 

WHEN DO SCHEDULED PROGRAMS END? 
    Scheduled programs start to wind down this time of year but when your favourite activity 

ends depends on the coordinators and the number of participants.  If you are wondering, just 

contact your activity coordinator by clicking on their name on the court schedule to email them. 

    As the end of scheduled activities occur, there will be more open court opportunities.  

Continue to check the online Court Schedule at mrpickleballclub.com  for the latest updates to 

open court play and reservations.  Openings so far that we are aware of are: 

• WEDNESDAY – 2:00-4:00 courts 4-5 & 4:00-6:00 MEN’S APPL- Finished for season 

• FRIDAY – 12:30-3:00 MEN’S 3.5 APPL PLAY – Thanks to Robert Sylvester & Brad 

Vollrath for Captaining our two teams! 

• SUNDAY – 4:30-6:30 ALL COUPLES PLAY -   Thanks to Donnie Torres & Mary Alei for 

volunteering their time coordinating this event! 

 

TAPS  TRAINING 
     Teach And Play sessions with Lionel.  Get 4 people of ‘like skills’ and Lionel will watch you 

play and give instructions.  Wednesdays 2:00-4:00 - Court 3.  Text Lionel (306-222-1222) if 

you are interested and he will schedule a time for your group. 

 

 VANDALISM….AGAIN….AT OUR COURTS 

     Again this week we had vandals at our courts wreaking havoc with the washrooms in our 

pickleball clubhouse.  Apparently 3 young teens rode their bikes down to our courts and 

vandalized both washrooms.  Luckily we do not see this activity a lot but it is a reminder that 

WE ALL need to keep an eye on our surroundings and check suspicious activity out.  

    Remember, as MRPC members, it is ALL OUR RESPONSBILITY to make sure people using 

our facilities are Mesa Regal Residents and their guests (wearing GUEST BADGES) and are 

respectful of our courts, our equipment and each other. 

 

MEN’S 3.5 APPL TEAM 2023-24 

      The two Men’s 3.5 APPL teams are looking at reforming, with the possibility of adding new 

players.  If you are a strong 3.5 player and are interested in being on a team next season, 

contact Robert Sylvester at sylvestr@tbaytel.net. 

 

WEDNESDAY LADDERS RESULTS 

No ladders this week again….due to rain.   

mailto:sylvestr@tbaytel.net


SATURDAY SHOOTOUT RESULTS 
    THANKS to Gina who coordinated this activity for Ric! 

Court 1 

Rnd 1 
 

Court 1 

Rnd 2 
 

Court 2 

Rnd 1 
Marci B-44 

Terri B-40 

Lance VL-30 

Louise J-28 

Chris G-28 

Court 2 

Rnd 2 
Louise-42 

Lance-39 

Greta-31 

Chris-28 

Patti-26 

Court 3 

Rnd 1 
Garnet H-42 

Paul B-41 

Brian G-37 

Greta J-32 

Patty J-32 

Court 3 

Rnd 2 
Lois-41 

Bridgette-38 

Marci-32 

Brian-31 

Terri-20 

Court 4 

Rnd 1 
Rick J-43 

Stan W-38 

Barb H-32 

Lois L-32 
Bridgette-27 

Court 4 

Rnd 2 
Garnet-44 

Paul-35 

Don-33 

Barb H-27 

Collette-25 

Court 5 

Rnd 1 
Andre G-40 

Daniel G-40 

Kevin K-31 

Collette-30 

Don L-27 

Court 5 

Rnd 2 
Sharon-40 

Doug D-34 

Kevin-33 

Rick J-25 

Stan-20 

Court 6 

Rnd 1 
Murry C-40 

Bruce N-36 

Bob G-35 

Sharon S-32 

Doug D-31 

Court 6 

Rnd 2 
Dan F-44 

Tammy-42 

Andre-31 

Dan G-30 

Bob-29 

Court 7 

Rnd 1 
Jim N-41 

Francis-39 

Jay S-37 

Dan F-35 

Tammy-24 

Court 7 

Rnd 2 
Jim N-40 

Francis-40 

Jay S-39 

Murray-33 

Bruce-26 

 

 

 

MESA REGAL STEVE JUDY TOURNAMENT  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

     We are happy to announce that our club has had approval from management to host our 11th 

annual tournament – dates are Monday, November 27th to Wednesday, November 29th.  We are 

also happy to announce we have a new Tournament Director to lead the charge.  Welcome to 

Connie Craig who will work with the Tournament Committee to host yet again an amazing 3-day 

tournament.  A huge THANK YOU to outgoing Tournament Director, Nancy Stern, who after 7 

years will be there to help the Tournament team out any way she can. 

    Our tournament information will be posted on the pickleballbrackets.com website sometime 

this summer.  All registrations will be done through this new website and will be shown on  

pickleballtournaments.com only as an advertisement.   

   ALL registration and tournament software will be pickleballbrackets.com.  This means that if 

you are looking for tournaments to participate in, you will need to create an account on 

pickleballbrackets.com  (it is free) and register through this software.   

REMEMBER…If the tournament you are signing up for is sanctioned, you MUST have a 

USA Pickleball membership to register. You also will need a pickleballbrackets.com account to 

register or see schedules of specific tournaments. 

***** Be sure to let Nancy (ndsterno54@gmail.com) know when you medal in a tournament and 

we will share your success with all our MRPClub members!!! 

That’s all for this week folks…..keep safe, keep positive, 

keep smiling, and happy playing!!!!  
 

 
 

 


